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SPECIAL ORDER MAY 23 2003
NO. 2003 - 389
SUBJECT RECALL OF UTILITY WORKER HONESTO C. VELASCO

FROM DENR-REGION IV-B, MIMAROPA TO DENR-
REGION II, TUGUEGARAO CITY

In the interest of the service, Utility Worker Honesto C. Velasco is hereby
recalled from DENR-Region IV- B to DENR-Region I, Tuguegarao City.

As such, he shall clear himself of all work, property and financial accountabilities
from his present place of assignment and shall report to the Regional Technical
Director (RTD) for Protected Areas and Wildlife Management Service for work
assignment. He shall furnish the offices concerned a copy of his reporting for
duty for record purposes.

This Order shall take effect immediately and supersedes/revokes previous
issuances inconsistent herewith.

LISEA %‘4
Secretary
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